
     

           
            

       

               
              

 

                  
              

               
             

             
            

            
        

             
          

            
             

           
             

      

           
            
        

           
        

            
 

           
            

             
         

             
             

             

#516



work in our taxis as the available work i1s now being diluted amongst 
increasing numbers of illegal taxis. 

#516 

The Queensland Government has not released any further licences in 
Queensland since 2013. This is based on a ratio of population size and supply 
of work. Thus the i llegal taxis and the multinational company facilitating their 
activities are not generating any additional jobs and are taking away jobs from 
the taxi industry and it is also affecting bus and train patronage numbers .. 

We now no longer know whether our regulated, Queensland Government 
sanctioned and legislated taxi licenses will provide us with any income. This is 
our day-to-day concern. 

If the Government is sincere about maintaining its own laws, it should 
immediately and unequivocally support the Transport Legislation (Taxi 
Services) Amendment Bill 2015. This is a deterrent for any individuals that are 
considering operating an ILLEGAL TAXI ~ N QUEENSLAND. This penalty cannot 
be passed on to another individual and the multinational company facilitating 
their activity cannot pay it. 

I urge you to consider the lives, livelihoods and future of the thousands of 

owners, leasees and drivers who are working in your Government legislated 
taxi industry. 

We all deserve better. 

Yours sincerely 

Frank Marinucci 

 

 

2 z. / 10 / <- o I .S-




